
Sent From: crrsaa@ntc.edu 
Date:  7.16.2021 
Subject: Tuition and Emergency Assistance Funds Available for Summer Term-Application 
Deadline Friday, July 30 

Dear NTC Summer Students: 

There is still time to apply for tuition and emergency assistance funding through the Higher 
Education Emergency Relief Funds II and III (HEERF II and HEERF III). Students enrolled in 
the summer 2021 term, who have demonstrated need and have faced financial challenges 
due to the impact of COVID, are eligible. The application deadline is Friday, July 30.  
 
Funds can be used for expenses related to cost of attendance toward tuition, food, housing, 
course materials, technology, health care (including mental health care) and childcare. 
Funding is limited and applications are processed on a first-come, first-served basis. Funds 
do not need to be repaid and students will be notified via NTC student email of their request 
status. NTC partners with Bank Mobile to disburse funds. Please allow 7-10 days for 
processing of your request. 

You can access the HEERF emergency application by logging on to your myNTC account. The 
application is located under the Billing & Financial Aid menu and only takes a few minutes to 
complete.  

More information concerning the HEERF funding and eligibility details can be found by 
visiting the CRRSAA Information web page:  https://www.ntc.edu/covid19/crrsaa 

If you have any questions, please email crrsaa@ntc.edu 

Best wishes as you finish your summer semester! 

HEERF Team 
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